
 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

NOVEMBER 9, 2011 
 

PRESENT:  Bob Boynton, Chairman, Matthew Oliveira, Doug Waitt, David McTigue, 
Joanne Meshna 
ABSENT:  Jack Messe 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Trails:  Doug monitored the Kellogg property on November 9 and noted that there is no 
trail there as yet. 
 
Lands:  Bob is trying to get in touch with the owners of a large parcel of land (217 acres) 
on Huse Road as a possible candidate for prime wetlands. 
 
Bob will contact Cindy Somero regarding signs for the conservation lands. 
 
Water Resources:  David is working on the warrant article for a natural woodlands 
buffer.  Bob suggested he speak with Liz Freeman. 
 
Doug will work on stream signage. 
 
Communications:  Matt is waiting for Dixie to edit her part of the brochure.  He also 
needs to write up the two new lots that the Commission has purchased.  Bob, David and 
Matt made plans to walk the Mansfield meadow lot. 
 
Joanne will schedule Bob to meet with the Board of Assessors again on the Intent to Cut 
near surface waters. 
 
New Business:  Doug reported that the Souhegan River Local Advisory Committee met 
and endorsed plans of Warwick Mills that would reduce the impact of structures on the 
Souhegan River. 
 
The October 12, 2011 minutes were reviewed with the following corrections noted:  add 
to public present Carolyn Dick Mayes and Susanne Riemer, first page under 8:15, first 
sentence should read “…built a horse corral…”, page 2, third paragraph should read 
“…Brenna regarding the logo…”.  Doug made a motion to approve the minutes as 
amended.  Bob seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
     Joanne Meshna, Secretary 



 


